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B O O N E S L I C K  T R A I L  Q U I L T E R S ’  G U I L D  

                Day Chapter Meeting 

 

       Monday, January 9, 2017 

           9:00 am Sit ‘n Sew 

                 1:00 pm Meeting, Program, Show and Tell  

                          Fairview United Methodist Church 

 

Star l ight  Piecemakers  
Chapter  Meeting  

 

Thursday,  January  5,  2017  
Doors  Open at  5:00  pm  

 

Meeting and Program at  7:00 pm  
 

Fai rview United Method ist  Church  

Editor:  Marilyn Wooldridge 

Happy New Year to all!  Our holiday party 

seems ages ago, but it started the season 

off with friendship, music and great food.  

What more could you want?  (We did 

have some meat leftover, which we’ll use 

in February for sandwiches at out game 

night, so highlight that date on your  

calendar.) 

 

With the holiday hoopla winding down, I 

hope you’ll be able to join us at 7 pm on 

January 5 for a program presented by our 

own Redwork Group.  We will see an  

array of embroidered quilts and other 

items in a variety of colors made by our 

members.  We’ll also learn a bit about the 

history of the art of redwork.  The doors 

will be open early, since the new Crazy 

Quilt group plans to meet and organize.  

Come out and show your support for a 

group of our own.  I hope to see you 

there. 
 

Mona 

DAY CHAPTER MEETING 
January 9, 2017 

 
Sit and sew at 9:00 am or shortly thereafter 

weather permitting. 
 

Our program will be provided by Jackie  
Berry, Karon Huggler, Patti Cantu and  

perhaps other members of the Artrageous 
Group.  Topic is: Color and Choosing It. 

 

The BTQG Redwork Group would like to invite anyone who has a  

Redwork Quilt to bring it for Show & Tell at the Starlight Piecemakers 

meeting on January 5.  They will be presenting the program that 

evening and would love to highlight your quilts. You do not have to 

have done the quilt yourself.   

 

Myrna Powers and the Redwork Group 



Published monthly by Booneslick Trail  Quilters’ Guild, a not-
for-profit organization,  established in 1978, and dedicated   
to educating its members and the community in the art and  
appreciation of quilt making. 

Treasurer's REPORT 
Submitted by  

Willie Morris 

As of November 30, 2016 

Checking Acct.   
Balance 

$24,531.64 

Savings                        $1,034.20 

CD's (2) $10,884.74 

Total Combined   

Balance 
$36,450.58 

  

No. of Members 147 

  

Fiscal Year            
Beginning Balance 

$12,407.37 

FYTD Income $24,838.06 

FYTD Expenses ($13,008.79) 

Current Checking  
Acct. Bal. 

$24,236.64 
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BTQG BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2016-2017 

 

Executive Board Members/Elected 

 

CEO   Donna Puleo  573-808-6079 (C) 

Past CEO  Mindy Smith  573-864-3936 (C) 

Vice CEO  Margaret Muegenburg 573-234-7313 (H) 

Secretary  Barbara Hawley  573-489-2065 (C) 

Treasurer  Willie Morris  573-424-1421 (C) 

President-Day Chapter Ustena Simenson 573-356-5915 (C) 

President-Starlight  

     Piecemakers  Irmgard Marsh  660-591-3223 (C) 

  

Board Members/Appointed Standing Committee Chairs 
 

Membership  Robin Heider  573-446-6254 (H)  

Program Chair- 

     Day Chapter  Joyce Campbell  918-521-1534 (C) 

Program Chair-Starlight  

     Piecemakers  Mona Stevenson 573-698-2019 (H)  

Newsletter  Marilyn Wooldridge 573-289-2957 (C) 

Librarian  Louise Bequette 660-651-0114 (C) 

Librarian Co-Chair  Sandy Womack  573-442-8483 (H)  

Historian  Virginia Peterson  573-442-0042 (H)  

Historian Co-Chair Merril Winfield  573-446-8676 (H) 

Service Project  Christi Brietzke  573-449-3405 (H)  

Quilt Show   Mindy Smith  573-864-3936 (C) 

   Donna Puleo  573-808-6079 (C)  

Ad Hoc Committee Chairs 
 

Webmaster  Janet Hollandsworth 573-445-1073 (H)  

Social Media  Barb Nixon  573-239-1039 (C)  

Winter Retreat   Susan Tharp  573-449-2004 (H) 

Membership Directory  Debbie Odor  573-442-3021 (H)  

 

Bonne Femme Book Group 

will meet Jan 17, at DBRL,  

1 p.m. The October title is 

PATTERN OF BETRAYAL, Mae 

Fox and Amy Lillard.  All 

BTQG members are welcome.  
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The Civil War Quilt Group will have their final meeting Jan. 26.  

Please bring all of your finished blocks, blocks to share, and your 

finished top (or what you have planned for your setting).  

Be sure and return books that 
have been checked out this fall 

at the January meetings.     
Anything checked out at the 

September and October 
meetings are overdue. Keep on 
reading, though, and dream up 

new projects. 
 

Louise Bequette and Sandy 
Womack  

FROM YOUR  
LIBRARY 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri  Sat  

1 2  3 
4 Quilt Retreat 

Committee  

Meeting  

Columbia Mall 

Food Court  

5:15 pm  

5 Starlight Piece-

makers  Meeting 7:00pm  

 

Crazy Quilt Group  

5:00pm before  

Starlight meeting 

Fairview United  

Methodist Church  

6 7 

8 9  Day Chapter  

9:00am Sit & Sew  

1:00 Meeting  

Fairview United 

Methodist Church  

 

BTQG Board   

Meeting at 6 pm 

DBRL   

10 11 12 Sassy 

Stitchers  

9:30 ñ11:30  

Library  

13 14 

15 16  EZ2B 

Quilters  

at Quilt 4U  

17Bonne  

Femme Book 

Group  1 pm  

at DBRL  

18 19 20 21 

22 23 
24  English  

Paper Piecing   

Kay Shonerõs 

home 3850 

Bethel  

25 26Redwork Group  

9:00 am Judy   

Nemmersõ home   

2702 Post Oak Dr  

Ci vil War Quilts  

12:30 ð 2:30   

Bettinaõs home 

27 28 

29 30 31     

  January 2017  

 

All of your questions about life and 

death will be answered iféé. 
 

  You touch my fabric stash!!!!!!  

Contacts: Day chapter: Ustena Simenson, 573-356-5915, Starlight chapter: Irmgard Marsh, 660-591-3223, 
Board of Directors: Donna Puleo, 573-808-6079, Newsletter Editor: Marilyn Wooldridge, 573-289-2957, 
Bonne Femme book group: Bettina Havig, 449-1602, Small Wonders: Karon Huggler, 443-7410, Sassy 
Stitchers: Donna Burris,  474-4338, Basic Quilting: Corinne Remeika, 449-7574,  EZ2B Stitchers: Merril 
Winfield, 446-8676, Modern Quilt: Judi Kirkpatrick, 660-734-0358, English Paper Piecing: Joan Westcott, 
874-8160,  Civil War Group: Bettina Havig, 449-1602, Redwork: Myrna Powers, 445-0766 , Crazy Quilt 
Group: Merril Winfield, 446-8676                       
OR check directory for email addresses. * Indicates a closed group.  
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All you crazy quilters - The first meeting of the upcoming crazy quilt lovers will be 

on Jan 5th 2017, just before the evening meeting.   Doors open at 5pm.   Bring your 

supper, questions and a show and tell if you have one.   Kathryn Jones will give us her 

pointers on how to get started, books that might help, etc.    

Happy Holidays and see you then.    
 

Merril  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I hope everyone is enjoying the holiday season and keeping their stress level down and their  
attitudes up!  Christmas offers us many opportunities to cultivate our attitude of gratitude.   
The December Board meeting was cancelled so everyone could enjoy the time with family and  
friends or just be still for one night.  So it’s quiet on the front…for now!  
 
With the holidays comes the dawn of a New Year and it is my sincere wish that 2017 brings  
each of you health, happiness and hours of reflective time to look back but most importantly look  
forward to the coming year.   
 
So as we contemplate the future, we have some great day and evening programs for everyone 
to enjoy as well as workshops and special programs throughout the coming year.  There are a  
number of interest groups to become involved with or maybe there’s a new one on the horizon to 
create.  The possibilities are endless.  As always, the future of the Guild is within each of us and 
depends on the resilience and bonding of every member.   

 
January, the month of new beginnings and cherished memories, beckons.  Let winter weave her 
wondrous spell:  cold, crisp, woolen-muffler days, long dark evenings of savory suppers, lively 
conversations, or solitary joys.  Outside the temperature drops as the snow falls softly.  All of  
nature is at peace.  We should be, too.  This is the month to dream, to look forward to the year 
ahead and the journey within.   
 
And now let us welcome the New Year 
Full of things that have never been. –Rainer Maria Rilke 

 

Service Project:  Ladies, thanks to your wonderful outpouring I have already sent 10 bags of  
hygiene items to Room at the Inn and hope to send another 10-12 bags to True North next 
week.  We will continue to take items and bags if you have spare time!  In Feb, we will be  
working on pillowcases and bags as our day meeting!  Even if you don’t want to lug a machine  
in, it will be fun.  We need people to fill bags, cut and just fellowship as we sew!   I have also  
donated 3 more quilts to varied spots this month and then we had over 20 pillowcases for  
Margaret to take to Women’s and Children’s Hospital.  She received some very cute cases  
with animals and Ninja Turtles.  I’m sure children loved these!  
I can’t thank each of you enough for the help you have been on the service projects.  What a 
difference BTQG is making in our community!  
Thanks, 

Christi       



Quilt Shows and Workshops in the Area 
 

Friday, December 2 through Monday, January 2, 2017 - National Parks in Quilts Exhibit 

 Old Courthouse, St. Louis, MO - Enjoy a 13-piece traveling art quilt exhibit created to  
celebrate the 100th anniversary of the National Park Service. The quilts were created by Fiber 
Works, a group of artists from Lincoln and Omaha, Nebraska. The artists were inspired by their 
favorite national park sites. Located in the Old Courthouse rotunda, the exhibit will be on display 
through Monday, January 2, 2017. 

 

CALL FOR ENTRIES from Fayetteville, North Carolina 
Our Guild will be holding our biennial Quilt Fest and (judged) Quilt Show on April 7 & 8, 2017. In order to  
have an artistically diverse show, we are reaching across the country and would like to invite members of  
your guild to enter their quilts in our Quilt Show. 
Entry fees are $10.00 per quilt or you may enter three quilts for $25.00. There is no limit on the number of 
quilts you can enter (The more the better, we say!). The deadline for submissions is February 20th, 2017.  
Our theme is “A Symphony of Quilts” and among the many other ribbons, we will be also awarding a ribbon 
for “Best Interpretation of Theme”. 
Entry Forms, the Category List and Quilt Show Rules can be found on our website  
(http://www.tarheelquiltersguild.org choose the “2017 Quilt Show” tab). Updates will be posted periodically on 
our Facebook page (Tarheel Quilters Guild) as well. This year, Entry Forms may be completed online or you 
can print out a hard copy and mail it to us.     
           Questions? Contact us at QuiltFest2017@gmail.com 

We look forward to having your guild members’ quilts in our show! Thank you for helping us to spread the  
diversity, love, joy, and artistic expression of quilting! 

Sincerely, 
Tarheel Quilters Guild 

A QUIZ FOR QUILTERS  
 

Because we are all so busy with the holidays, there will not be a 

puzzle/quiz for January.  
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The answers to the December Puzzle:  

 

 3 — THE ROMANCE OF THE PATCHWORK QUILT, Carrie Hall & Rose Kretsinger   

 

 2 — OLD PATCHWORK QUILTS and the women who made them, Ruth Finley 

 

 1 —- QUILTS their story and how to make them, Marie Webster 

  

 5 —- AMERICAN QUILTS AND COVERLETS, Florence Peto 

 

 4 —- OLD QUILTS, William Rush Dunton 

 

 5 —- THE STANDARD BOOK OF QUILT MAKING AND COLLECTING, Marguerite Ickis 

 

Since two books were published the same year, two titles are number 5.  If you correct-

ly listed those two as #5 and #6, your answer will be ok. 

http://www.tarheelquiltersguild.org
mailto:QuiltFest2017@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

P a g e  6  

P.O. Box 542 

Columbia, MO 65205-542 

O u r  M e e t i n g  P l a c e  
 

Fairview United Methodist Church 

3200 Chapel Hill Road 

Columbia, MO 65203 

 
Starlight Piecemakers 

Chapter Meeting 
 

Thursday, Jan 5, 2017 
Doors open at 5:00 

Meeting and Program at 7 pm 
 
 

Fairview United Methodist Church 
 

 

 

         
Day Chapter Meeting 
   

Monday, Jan 9, 2017 
   9 am—1 pm Sit n’ Sew 
  1 pm Business Meeting             

and Program 
 
 

Fairview United Methodist Church 

 

BTQG is on the Web  
 

HTTP://BTQG.MISSOURI.ORG  

Jones, Kathryn Jan 16 

Bennett, Twyla Jan 17 

Pruneau, Jackie Jan 17 

Botts, Hank Jan 20 

Richards, Connie Jan 20 

Sapp, Janet Jan 20 

Austin, Brenda Jan 21 

Verslues, Jan Jan 25 

Lee, Jane Jan 27 

Hicks, Marjory Jan 31 

Queathem, Peggy Jan 31 

HTTP://BTQG.MISSOURI.ORG

